
Dear Parents/Guardians of GUSD Elementary Students,

Our elementary students have an opportunity to visit their school library on a regular basis. Glendale
Unified school libraries provide students with access to a wide range of resources, including story books,
reference and research materials. Students can explore literature and access additional texts to enhance
their understanding of subjects they are studying in class. Borrowing books from the school library helps
students academically, intellectually, and personally. It contributes to their overall development, improves
learning skills, and nurtures a lifelong love of reading.

Library Guidelines
● Students have an opportunity to check out library books during their class library time.
● If your student brings a library book(s) home, please help them find a safe place to keep the book.

Make sure to keep library books away from young siblings, pets, and any food or drinks. The best
place for library books is in your student’s backpack.

● Borrowed books are expected to be returned at the next library visit. If a student forgets their
book, they should tell their teacher. Students must return borrowed books before checking out a
new book.

● We do not charge for late books. However, there is a replacement fee if a library book gets lost or
damaged.

Library Opt-Out
If you do not want your child to borrow books or materials from the school library, please complete the
form below and return it to your child’s teacher. If you have multiple children attending GUSD
elementary schools, please complete a separate form for each child you would like to opt out.

If you have any questions about your school’s library, please contact your school principal.

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

ELEMENTARY LIBRARY OPT-OUT FORM 2023-24 SCHOOL YEAR

Please complete the form below and return it to your child’s teacher if you do NOT want your child to
borrow books or materials from the school library.

Student’s Name _______________________________________________________________

Student’s Grade _______ Teacher’s Name _________________________________________

☐ I do not give my child permission to borrow books or materials from the school library.

Parent/Guardian Signature _________________________________ Date ________________

Parent/Guardian Name ____________________________________


